
  Brooke Primary Academy 

Wike Gate Road 

Thorne 

Doncaster DN8 5PQ 

 

01405 812200 

Br-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
 
Our Autumn term topic is ‘Pit Boots and a Snap Tin.' This is about the local areas of Thorne and 
Moorends and their history. Throughout the topic we will be learning about the coal mines, the 
importance of them in our area and how they have changed throughout time, particularly the 
last 100 years. 
 
For this we will be going to The National Coal Mining Museum in Wakefield on the Friday 4th 
October 2024. Here we will take part in several educational lessons and go down the mine. The 
coach will be leaving school at 9.15am and will be back ready for the end of school at 3.15pm 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, wear school clothes and appropriate footwear; 
this can be trainers. You also need to send your child with an appropriate coat as it could be 
cold. If you would like a school packed lunch please advise us by Wednesday 2nd October. 
 
To help make this visit possible we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.50 per child.  
If the net cost, after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic, we may have 
to cancel the event.  
 
Consent for your child to take part in this event and your voluntary contribution, should be 
made through ParentMail by Friday 20th September 2024. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Miss Brown and Mrs Whitfield 
  
 

 

 

 


